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Voting by mail is an Oregon institution. Everyone should have an equal opportunity to 

cast their ballot in a way that they see fit. There is a reason that we have such high 

civic engagement here in Oregon! Why would you mess with a program that has 

been so successful? 86% percent voter turnout in the last presidential election. We 

should be proud of that number. 


